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July 27, 2021 
 
The Greenfield School Board’s mask resolution will expire on July 31, 2021. Beginning on August 1, 
2021 masks are recommended, but not required indoors for all individuals who are not vaccinated. Since 
children ages 5-11 are not yet eligible for the vaccines, wearing a mask indoors is highly encouraged in 
the school setting. Our schools will continue to support students through the pandemic and will create 
mask friendly environments. On Monday night, the School Board indicated the importance of being 
flexible and responsive to the conditions that the virus presents. If conditions change, they would 
consider adopting another mask resolution in the future. 


